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February 28, 1986

O. D. KINGSLEY, JR.

UICE PRE 51 DENT NUCLE AR OPERAttCN$

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
File: 0260/0840/L-860.0
Proposed Amendment to the Operating

License (PCOL-86/03)
AECM-86/0067

Mississippi Power and Light (MP&L) is submitting by this letter two
proposed cl'anges to the Crand Gulf Technical Specifications and Facility
Operating License NPF-29. These proposed technical specification
changes result from recent design changes.

The first design change added a more accessible containment isolation
valve, E12-F394, which is designated in Technical Specification Table 3.6.4-1
as the RHR to Head Spray Valve. The technical specification change for the
revised designation of this valve was approved by the NRC on November 8, 1985
as Amendment 7 to Facility Operating License No. NPF-29 and contained a
requirement for MP&L to revise the maximum closing time of valve E12-F394
within 90 days after completion of tha second ASME Section XI closure time
test. This test to determine closure time was completed on November 30, 1985.
It is therefore proposed that Table 3.6.4-1 be revised and that the footnote
marked "##" on Technical Specification Page 3/4 6-30 be deleted.

The second technical specification change is to allow a design change
providing for the addition of sprinklers to area IA424 and is submitted to
satisfy an MP&L commitment to add these sprinklers.

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.30, three (3) signed
originals and forty (40) copies of the requested amendment are enclosed. The
attachment provides the complete technical justification and discussion to
support the requested amendment. This amendment has been reviewed and accepted
by the Plant Safety Review Committee (PSRC) and the Safety Review Committee
(SRC).

Based on the guidelines presented in 10 CFR 50.92, it is the opinion of g

MP&L that this proposed amendment involves no significant hazards \

considerations.
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In accordance with the requirements of-10 CFR 170.21, we have determined
; that the application fee is $150. A remittance of $150 is attached to'this

letter.-
; ,
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Yours' ily .
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Attachments: GGNS PCOL-86/03
.

cc: Mr. T. H.-Cloninger (w/a)

Mr. R. E. McGehee (w/a)s

! Mr..N. S. Reynolds (w/a)
; Mr. H. L. Thomas (w/o)
{ Mr. R. C. Butcher (w/a)

i Mr. James M.' Taylor, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

j Washington, D. C. 20555

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator (w/a)
j U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II' -

j 101 Marietta St., N. W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 .

!

! Dr. Alton B. Cobb (w/a)
| State Health Officer
1 State Board of Health >

l Box 1700
j Jackson, Mississippi 39205

i-

!

!
!

;

i

!

!

1

i

.

! '

;

:

!

J14AECM86022801 - 2
>


